

TRANSITION STEETING GROUP MEETING MINUTES 23/11/14

Present: Maggie Weir-Wilson, Helen Whittington, Alison Marshall, Adam Lea, Liz Thorns, Val

We have roughly sketched out the programme for 2015 which is as follows:

MONTH	NATURE OF MEETING
January	AGM
February	Allotment planning and film on local food?
March	Soapbox: Jean Francis & Death Café, Blueprint, Community Partnership.
April	Possible joint screening with Dorking of Voices of Transition film. (AM to contact)
May	Nature Walk
June	Bike Workshop/ Cycling Forum
July	BBQ
August	No meeting
September	Film
October	Quiz
November	TBC
December	Christmas Party

Christmas Party: soup will be available, all to bring something to go with. Maggie will ask Paul to send a reminder.

Alison to contact Groundworks re Carbon Conversations and ask them to come to the party.

Next Meeting: 11/1/15

TRANSITION ALLOTMENT MEETING MINUTES 23/11/14

Present: Maggie Weir-Wilson, Helen Whittington, Alison Marshall, Adam Lea, Liz Thorns, Val

Action Points:

ITEM	WHO IS RESPONSIBLE?
1. The AGM was discussed. Work on the composting loo is ongoing.	Alison is to attend a funding meeting on the 26/11.
2. We have received some money from the Waitrose Community Fund. Some of this will be used for the leaflet printing costs.	Maggie ?
3. Some people have expressed an interest in helping out. It was decided that the working parties can also be held on Wednesday afternoons 1.30-3 as well as Saturdays (every second Saturday & Wednesday). The leaflet will be updated and working parties will begin again in March.	Maggie
4. There will be an open planning meeting in February and the task list will be updated.	Maggie to put this on Facebook and John on the website. Alison will send the link for the Facebook page.
5. Alison to speak to Kate Mayo re worms.	Alison
6. Rudridge are to come to the allotment on the 5 th of December for a presentation. A piece can be put into the County Times to attract volunteers.	
7. Other sources of volunteers are also to be sought, such as via the Volunteers Bureau or Prince's Trust.	
8. In terms of Seedy Saturday, Chesworth, Wimblehurst and the local Beekeeper's Association are to be asked. Additionally, Brinsbury College.	Maggie/ Liz
9. Other things to be organised: tables, tea and coffee, potential gardening book swap? Seedlings, raffle. Soup to be provided for the stallholders. The event may be run from 10-4.	Further meeting to organise SS details.
10. Apple tree to be replanted after Christmas- Alison C to be asked about this.	All to look for cooker panels such as at

Raspberries to be done in Jan/Feb. The secondary paths are to be done too. A built in BBQ will be created.	Horsham Matters for the BBQ.
Next Meeting	Planning Meeting 24/2/15